
NEWSLETTER NO.11 

International Y’s Men’s Club of Takarazuka 

July 2018 

 

2018-2019 Kick-off Meeting 

 July is the thrilling kick off month for me and club members. 

I’ve had so many good experiences and unforgettable    

memories activities for twenty years as a Menenette and ten 

years as a member. Now I only have great gratitude for all 

members of Takarazuka Club.  I really need your support to 

carry out my responsibility. I, of course, will do my best and I do 

hope your warm friendship and cooperation will to make our club 

better and enjoyable Y’sdom. 

 

 

 

The 21st Japan West Regional Convention made a great success  

 Almost 800 of Y’s Men, Y’s Menettes and Y’sly gathered at Kobe、the home ground of Rokko 

District, from June 8 to 10, 2018. Takarazuka Club, one of the eight clubs in the district, hosted 

the convention. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michiko Aoyagi 

2018-19 President 

 

Registration 

Desk 

RD Ben Ohno(right) 

and eight Host clubs 

Ms.Yuko Arimori, Guest Speaker 

Special Olympics Japan CEO 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Now we are brothers, Kagoshima and Takarazuka 

The DBC ceremony of with Kagoshima Y’s men Club was held at The 21st West Regional 

Convention with the presence of RD Ben Ohno. Both clubs have common interests for serving 

communities and supporting each YMCA and we promised to encourage each activity.  We 

had wonderful time together at the fellowship hour. We also welcomed Iwakuni and 

Tokorozawa club members to celebrate together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editors: T. Takeda, K. Sugitani, H. Fukuda, Y. Ishida 

Host Club Committee members 

Gift exchange by CP 

Main attraction, Lion Dance from China Town 

DBC ceremony celebrated by many Y’s Men 


